
MONTEREY COUNTY  
ECONOMIC  DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
 
 
                       168 West Alisal Street, 3rd Floor  
              Salinas, CA  93901 

(831) 755-5390 
Fax: (831)755-5398  

www.co.monterey.ca.us 
August 26, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Misty Armstrong, Program Manager 
California Debt Limit Allocation Committee 
915 Capitol Mall, Room 303 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
 
Re:  Monterey County – 2014 Single Family Allocation 
 
Dear Ms. Armstrong: 
 
This letter is to request that CDLAC assign Monterey County’s 2014 allocation to California Home 
Finance Authority (CHF) for inclusion in their Mortgage Credit Certificate (MCC) Program.  This 
authorization also consents to all CHF 2014 and 2015 Programs. 
 
If any supplemental allocation is available at the end of the year, the County would like to be notified 
and considered for a portion of that allocation for MRB and/or MCC Programs.   
 
Monterey County is an Associate Member of CHF.  No further action is required for this assignment to 
occur.  Please let us know if you require additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Spaur 
Economic Development Director 
 
 
 
cc:   CHF / Craig Ferguson, Vice President 
 CHF / Peter Tran, Program Manager 
 
  
  


